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Our first FB offering is “Making
Space for Christmas”, which is
aimed at helping you get organised
for the festive period.  There’s still
time to get maximum benefit from
joining:  only £10 for support right
up until 25th December.

Dear Friends of Organised Chaos

Welcome to the December edition of Chaotic Times!

As you know, I’m always on the lookout for new and varied ways to help
you declutter and get organised.  My feeling is that the more options I
can offer, the more likely it is you’ll get the results you want.

This is why I get so much satisfaction from working with Clare Wildman
of Clare Wildman Coaching.  Clare completely embraces the benefits of
decluttering and compliments my offering with her coaching skills.
Earlier in the year we ran the “Too much stuff - not enough space”
workshops, which were well received.

Workshops have their benefits, but of course many of you were unable
to attend at the specified times and dates, or because the venue was
simply too far from home.

Decluttering is always challenging, particularly in the early stages and
we want to make it as easy as possible for you.  This is why we have
started a Facebook Group run by Clare and myself with resources and a
question and answer facility via the Facebook wall.

Are you dreading the arrival of guests?  Maybe
buying and storing all those gifts?  Or perhaps it’s
the thought of all that extra food and drink?

Clare and I are helping you look at planning and
managing all these aspects of Christmas.  Join us
now and treat yourself to a calmer Christmas this
year!

http://www.clarewildmancoaching.co.uk


How do you feel when all the Christmas cards, decorations and
gifts are packed away?

Do you ever feel that your home is better in this relatively minimalist
style?  If you think about it, this is an opportunity you can grasp.  If
you struggle generally to be clutter-free, why not use the impetus of
“packing up Christmas” to inspire your decluttering?

Of course there’s also the added bonus of January 1st for you to make
a resolution around being tidier, more organised, less cluttered - take
your pick!

So, in case you thought the Facebook
group was just for Christmas - have we got
news for you!

Clare and I have decided to start again
after the Christmas break.  We want to help
you as you’re “Packing up Christmas”.

What will this entail?  Well, it will be
support for the month of January helping
you find space for all the new Christmas
presents, challenging you on  what to keep
and what to declutter, examining your
storage issues, helping you decide how you
want your home to be in 2012.

We’re keeping the price at £10, which represents excellent
value.  Just imagine, you’ll have access to a professional organiser AND
a life coach for the whole of January - without even having to leave
home!

You’ll get to ask us about the challenges you face in your home and
receive personalised responses.  There will also be documents available
addressing the concerns raised in the group.  You will of course be able
to interact with other group members, share ideas and encourage each
other as you go along.

To reserve your place and get maximum benefit from day one, contact
me today.  I’ll add your names to the list and send instructions nearer
the time as to how you go about signing up.



Well, that’s all from me now until 2012.  I wish all my readers a Merry
Christmas and a Clutter-Free New Year!

Best regards,
Judith

t: 01327 705294
e: clutter@judithmorris.co.uk
w: www.judithmorris.co.uk

follow my blog on: http://clutter-free-mind.blogspot.com

Please note: descriptions of products in this newsletter cannot be guaranteed as
accurate, nor are they an endorsement of quality.  Please check thoroughly before
making any purchase.  Any problems encountered as a result of purchase are not
the responsibility of Organised Chaos or Judith Morris.

Should you wish to unsubscribe from this newsletter please follow this link -
www.judithmorris.co.uk/newsletters.php

Clare and I are excited about this new direction for our joint venture
and we hope you are equally inspired!

We look forward to connecting with
some of you in the run up to Christmas,
and also during January.  We will be
limiting numbers for the January group
as we want all our members to get
excellent value.

So, if you’re interested, please don’t wait too long before getting in
touch.  My contact details are at the bottom of the page.  If you’d rather
speak to Clare, you can contact her on 01908 368607 or e-mail:
changes@clarewildman.co.uk.
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